

Community Mental Health Services of Livingston County

November 24, 2020

Carol Griffith— Chair Livingston County Board of Commissioners 304 E. Grand River Howell MI 48843

RE: REQUEST FOR REAPPOINTMENT TO LIVINGSTON COUNTY COMMUNITY MENTAL HEALTH AUTHORITY BOARD

Dear Commissioner Griffith:

This letter is to serve as written notification of our recommendation to re-appoint the following Livingston County Community Mental Health Authority Board Members upon the expiration of their present term of office, on 12/31/2020:

- 1.) Matt Ikle
- 2.) Mary Pizzimenti

Jan Plas informed our Board at the Full Board Meeting on 11/24/2020 that he will not be renewing his appointment when his term expires on 12/31/2020.

We will be sending information on his replacement in the near future.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Constance Conklin

Executive Director of Livingston County Community Mental Health